

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

David E. Brown, D.C. Director

Department of Health Professions
Perimeter Center
9960 Mayland Drive, Suite 300
Henrico, Virginia 23233-1463

www.dhp.virginia.gov TEL (804) 367- 4400 FAX (804) 527- 4475

Virginia Board of Nursing Jay P. Douglas, RN, MSM, CSAC Executive Director Board of Nursing (804) 367-4515 Nurse Aide Registry (804) 367-4569 FAX (804) 527-4455

December 17, 2014

Sharon Smith, C.N.A. 4808 Old Brook Road, #1 Richmond, Virginia 23227 CERTIFIED MAIL 9414726699042003249511

RE: Case Number: 157457

Dear Ms. Smith:

Thank you for attending the informal conference held with the Board of Nursing on December 11, 2014. The Board of Nursing is of the opinion that there was insufficient evidence of a violation of the Nurse Practice Act or the Board of Nursing Regulations. Therefore, the case is closed and no action will be taken against your license to practice as a practical nurse in the Commonwealth of Virginia.

The Board of Nursing expects that you will maintain a course of conduct commensurate with the requirements of Title 54.1, Chapter 30 of the Code of Virginia (1950), as amended, and the Regulations of the Board of Nursing.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please contact our office at, (804) 367-4614.

Sincerely.

Brenda Krohn, R.N., M.S. Deputy Executive Director

BK/fdb

Cc: Anne G. Joseph, Deputy Director, Administrative Proceedings Division Cynthia Gaines, Adjudication Specialist Kelli Moss, Senior Investigator